
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
27 July 2016 
 
 

Ms Lisa Glastonbury 
Chairperson 
Wagga Rail Trail Inc. 
PO Box 5789 
Wagga Wagga 2650 
 
RE: Wagga Rail Trail Project 
 
Dear Lisa 
 
As the leading advocate for business the Wagga Business Chamber (WBC) is proud to be a 
vital part of the Wagga Wagga community and is a strong campaigner for its broad and 
diverse business members to help build a climate of growth and success that benefit the 
whole region. 
 
The Wagga Wagga Business Chambers supports any concept that potentially increases 
tourism, enhances infrastructure and increases the economic wellbeing of the community. 
 
The WBC board are of the belief that tourism based infrastructure, like the proposed Wagga 
Rail Trail from Wagga to Ladysmith, has the potential to bring economic benefits to Wagga 
Wagga and the region and we encourage any community group to explore the feasibility 
and possible implementation of projects such as this proposal. 
 
We would like to commend you for your efforts in working towards enhancing our 
community. Should you require any further assistance please contact the WBC Business 
Manager on 0448 213 577. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Business Manager 
On Behalf of Tim Rose President Wagga Business Chamber 
 


